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EDITORIAL NOTES.

Again gteat sorrow has come to a home closely connected with our Foreign 
Mission work. All readers of the LINK will sympathize deeply and prayerfully 
with our much-loved Treasurer in the loss of her husband, Professor Glenn H. 
Campbell, who died on December 8th, after an illness of a few weeks. His death 
is a heavy blow not only to his own family circle, but to McMaster University, 
where he has been for years a brilliant and popular professor.

The Forward Movement is of vital interest to our Mission Circles. At Con-
means in our power. It is, therefore,vention we promised to support it by every 

fitting that we should give it a prominent place in this issue of the LINK.

Before you lay the LINK down, look in the Business Department for a very 
notice from the Chairman of the Publication Committee. When youImiKirtant

have read it, picnic don't turn at once to your own affaire and straightway forget 
all about it. l>f course, you arc very busy, but this is a bit of the King» business 
that requires haste, and in which we can nil help. It is a critical time in the history 
of our papers. A greatly increased subscription list is imperative. The LINK <; 
and “Visitor" should be in every Baptist home. Let each Circle member do iier
share in bringing this to pass.

s' Va'e The historical sketch of Oocnnadn, by Mrs. McLaurin, the only living inission- 
who knows the story of our Mission Work there from the beginning, which is

given this month in the Young Women's Department, is equally adapted for use by 
all the Miasma Circles. It is hoped that many of our Circles will make a new and 
rnrefal study of Mir Mission Yields, with the help of the articles about them 
Which will appear in the LINK month by month. The Fcbruaty number will give 
special information about the educational work in Cocanada.

I, 116

I, Fort

Ont.
hwtley,

111, Bo*

B. Hot- 

atherine

itmount,
J. Hale 
itmount, 
Florence

We are greatly indebted to Miss Laine, of the Waimer Road Church, one of 
most successful Mission Band leaders, for consenting to write a series of

lessons for the Mission Bands, the first of which appears in this issue. As Miss 
Laine writes ont of her own experience, these lessons should be very helpful to
Band leaders.


